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Comments: | have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft
Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the
management | would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments
into the formal record.

This is a wonderful roadless area that should be preserved and wheeled/motorized vehicles should be prevented
from entering. The wildlife will benefit greatly and great hunting opportunities will be maintained. Thank-you.

All of my past experience in Idaho wilderness have been wonderful!

Please manage this as the delicate wilderness that it is.

Snowmobiles will have a very negative effect on the deer, goat, and elk populations.

Please keep all of these waters wild and scenic by preventing motorized use.

Please keep all wilderness wild and free.

Thank-you for your consideration.



